
 

Greywolf families, 

This week the PTA kicked off the Read-a-Thon fundraiser to raise money for the Last Day Book 
Giveaway, free yearbooks for all students, and more!  I am excited about their fun twist that 
has students completing a fun reading Bingo sheet instead of a traditional reading log.  Students will 
have fun marking off the various reading activities this month as they raise money along the 
way!  The PTA is using an online fundraising website to help friends and families afar be able to sup-
port their favorite readers, and they will also accept cash or check donations.  The Read-a-Thon runs 
until March 1st, and the fundraiser wraps up as we celebrate Read Across America Week the last week of 
this month.  Stay tuned to hear more about fun reading activities and spirit days that we will have to celebrate 
this important week! 

In our last newsletter we put a link to where families can nominate Greywolf staff members for Teacher of the Year or 
Classified Employee of the Year for Washington state.  I am excited to share that Greywolf received the first nomination 
for one of our amazing Para-educators, Mrs. Lichten!  Mrs. Lichten has worked at Greywolf for the last 20 years as a para-
educator and in her current assignment helps second grade students with math.  Before and after school you can find her out-
side as a crossing guard for students who walk to school.  The Hibbard family nominated Mrs. Lichten, wanting her to be rec-
ognized for her excellent work!  One part of their nomination talked about how she manages all our bus, car, and foot traffic, 
adding, “She is wonderful to both my children but that aside I feel like our community owes her a debt of gratitude, she acts 
as the crossing guard in morning and afternoon.  She returns with a smile on her face every day and gets everyone to where 
they need to be.  We truly could not make it without her.”  Thank you Mrs. Lichten and thank you Hibbard family for taking the 
time to recognize her! 

We are lucky to have a stellar staff; if you want to submit a nomination of your own, please do!  We love opportunities like 
this to celebrate the good!  Nominations are quick: https://survey.alchemer.com/s3/7127358/2023-EoY-Nominations 

See box  below for details you will need and where to find them! 

Mrs. Lopez, GWE Principal 
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19) No 
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Leap  
Year! 

1) MARCH 

End of our  
Read-A-Thon 

 

¿Preguntas? Llama  
a Sra. Carlson,  
360-582-3310,  

por ayuda. 

  
Washington Employee of the Year Nominations are open now until March 1st. 

 
Washington Employee of the Year Details: 
Nomination link: https://survey.alchemer.com/s3/7127358/2023-EoY-Nominations 
o School Address: 171 Carlsborg Road, Sequim, WA 98382 
o Supervisor: Jennifer Lopez 
o Supervisor Phone Number: 360-582-3300 
o Supervisor Email: jlopez@sequimschools.org 
o Educational Service District (ESD): Olympic ESD 114 (Bremerton) 

If you need the correct spelling for a staff member’s name or email 
address, give our office a call!  360-582-3300 

o Reminder: We've used up 
one snow make-up day, 
and we will have school on 
Friday, May 10th, 2024. 

 
o The 2024-2025 and  

2025-2026 Academic 
Calendars have been  
approved by the Sequim 
School District Board. 
View them at 
www.sequimschools.org or 
here: 2024-25 &  
2025-26. 

Read Across America Spirit Week see pg. 2 

https://survey.alchemer.com/s3/7127358/2023-EoY-Nominations
mailto:vbalint@sequimschools.org
mailto:mduchow@sequimschools.org
https://survey.alchemer.com/s3/7127358/2023-EoY-Nominations
mailto:jlopez@sequimschools.org
https://cdnsm5-ss14.sharpschool.com/UserFiles/Servers/Server_1012671/Image/District%20Academic%20Calendars/24-25%20Calendar.pdf
https://cdnsm5-ss14.sharpschool.com/UserFiles/Servers/Server_1012671/Image/District%20Academic%20Calendars/25-26%20Calendar.pdf


 

Please stop by and ring our door bell and we will 
let you in to look for lost items.  

All unmarked items will be donated at 
the end of the month. 

LOST & FOUND IS A GIGANTIC MOUND! 

 THE 4 B’S  
BEDTIME ROUTINE 

o Bathing 

o Brushing 
Teeth 

o Book 

o Bedtime 

 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

26) 

 

Neon Colors: 
We are 

BRIGHT Readers 

27) 

 

Cat in the Hat 
Wear stripes 
or Dr. Seuss 

28) 

 

School Colors: 

Grey & Blue 
 

29) 

 

Wear Words: 

Clothing with 
as many 
words as  
possible 

1) March 

 

Cozy  
Clothes 

www.gwe.sequimschools.org /360-582-3300                          SequimElementaryPTA@gmail.com / 360-504-6810 

NO SCHOOL 
Monday, Feb. 19th    

President’s Day 









All entries must be original and entirely created by the entrant.  
Limit one entry per person 




